

CELEBRATING DIVERSITY DAY



Dear Parents and Carers,

We will be holding a 'One Love' event at school on Thursday 13th July at 2:00pm for all the children in school to celebrate our diversity and differences.

The children can come to school in national costume or in the colours that represent their country of heritage; recently or from long ago. They can wear garments that celebrate their diversity or culture.

We would love the children to bring in a plate of nut free, vegetarian food to share with friends and staff, for example vegetable samosas or vegetarian tapas, vegetarian street food, scones, sandwiches, traditional cakes or biscuits etc.

There will be singing, dancing and merriment; the children will have opportunities to learn about other cultures by listening to stories, producing art and craft activities, tasting food and listening to music. Miss Joanna will be coming back to dance with us!

The children from the Robin morning class are very welcome to join us but would need to be accompanied by an adult for our health and safety ratios.

If you have a special skill that you would like to share with us, such as dancing or playing music, or if you have an excellent idea that would help us celebrate, please contact me directly on head@walter.wokingham.sch.uk

Kind regards

30

Judy Wheeler

Headteacher